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The OAPSB Monthly Bulletin: January 2025 News and Updates

From Jennifer Williams <membership@oapsb.ca>
Date Thu 1/9/2025 10:04 AM
To Spencer Pluck <spencer.pluck@brant.ca>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Renew Your 2025 Membership Now!

The OAPSB has launched their registration for 2025 Membership! All boards

should have received an invoice directly to their email to renew. If you did not

receive your invoice please reach out to Jennifer at membership@oapsb.ca

for support.

Membership renewals are due by January 31, 2025.

OAPSB Discussion Groups Return in 2025!
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The OAPSB invites you to participate in our enriching discussion groups. By

engaging in meaningful conversations with fellow community members,

experts, and stakeholders, you can exchange valuable ideas and knowledge,

share your insights, and learn from others' experiences.

Staying informed is another significant benefit of joining our discussion

groups. You'll be up-to-date with the latest developments, trends, and

challenges in policing, gaining access to exclusive information and resources

that can help you make informed decisions.
Register for Admin &

Municipal Staff Sessions
Register for Board Member

Sessions

Save the Date!
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The 2025 OAPSB Spring Conference and Annual General Meeting will be

held in London, Ontario at the Best Western Plus Lamplighter Inn &

Conference Centre on June 3-5, 2025. 

You can book your hotel rooms now to ensure that you receive our special

event pricing!

Stay tuned for registration and program details coming shortly!

Book My Hotel Room Now

Reminders and Resources

All Chiefs Memos

The following All Chiefs Memos were posted on the website throughout the
month of December.

24-0073 - All Chiefs Memo - Commissions under the Great Seal (Kings
Commissions) under the Community Safety and Policing Act 2019
24-0074 - All Chiefs Memo - Authorization for the Use of the TASER
10 Conducted Energy Weapon
24-0075 - All Chiefs Memo - Recreational Vehicle Driver Licensing
Regulatory Updates
24-0076 - All Chiefs Memo - Amendments to the Community Safety
and Policing Act 2019 Through the Safer Streets Stronger Communities
Act 2024
24-0077 - All Chiefs Memo - Amendments to Christophers Law (Sex
Offender Registry) 2000 Through The Safer Streets Stronger
Communities Act 2024
24-0078 - All Chiefs Memo - Nishnawbe Aski Police Service Board
Opt-In to the Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019
24-0079 - All Chiefs Memo - Release of Use of Force Report Version
2.1
24-0080 - All Chiefs Memo - 2025-26 to 2026-27 Mobile Crisis
Response Team Enhancement Grant - Call for Applications
24-0081 - All Chiefs Memo - Prohibition of Cannabis Cultivation for
Non-Medical Purposes in Home Child Care Settings in Force January
1, 2025

If you have not yet had a chance to review them please click the link below to
access them.

Handy Links
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Visit the OAPSB
Website

Ministry
Contacts

Board & Chiefs
Memos

Appointments
and Vacancies

Upcoming
Events

Access the CSPA
Here

Connect With Us!

Download the OAPSB Android
App

Download the OAPSB Apple
App

This email was sent on behalf of Ontario Association of Police Services Boards located at PO Box
43058, London RPO Highland, ON N6J 0A7. To unsubscribe click here. If you have questions or
comments concerning this email contact Ontario Association of Police Services Boards at
oapsb@oapsb.ca.
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